

August 25, 2010

Jim Page, Executive Director Illinois Law Enforcement Alarm System 1701 East Main Street Urbana, IL 61802

Dear Mr. Page

John A. Logan College recently held a meeting for local law enforcement officials to explain the importance of NIMS Compliance. We have been working with several agencies to assist with the training that is so desperately needed in southern Illinois. Mark Griffeth attended the meeting and was a tremendous help in explaining the process. He is obviously very knowledgeable about the subject matter but most importantly was able to present it in a clear and concise manner that was very much appreciated.

Our department has also been working very closely with Calvin Stearns to create partnerships between ILEAS and the college. This collaboration will be a great benefit to our regions law enforcement training initiatives. We welcome the opportunity to work with ILEAS in any way that we can. We also appreciate the work that Calvin has done in bringing the two entities together.

Thank you for sharing these two fine staff members with us. We look forward to working with ILEAS in the future.

Sincerely

Michelle Hamilton

Director of Corporate Training

Michelle R. Hamilton



